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NOTICE: REGARDING LAPTOP

Cases of theft of Laptop given to FYUPstudents have been brought to the notice of the college
authority during on-going examination. The college authorities have many a times cautioned the
students not to bring their laptop, mobiles phones etc. in the college during the examination, but still
they are not obeying the same.

In the light of the seriousness of the matter, it is hereby notified that if any students is found
entering the college premises with the laptop issued by the college, the said laptop may be seized by the
college and may not be re-issued. All the students are hereby directed to note it for compliance.

On the College Website
At the main Gate

In examination room
Students notice board


